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Conferences  
4pm-7pm 
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NO SCHOOL 

 

Mindi Gallegos and  

Bryel Nowak 

Office Manager 

20691 Williams Highway  

Williams, OR  97544    
541-846-7224 

541-846-7225 fax 

School Hours:  7:20am-2:25pm     
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR MAY 

Jog-A-Thon Grand Prize Assembly  May 13 

Teacher Appreciation Week  May 3-7 

Memorial Day-No School   May 31 

 

   Our School, Our Family, Our Community 

“TELEGRAM” 

https://www.facebook.com/Williams

2021 

https://www.facebook.com/WilliamsPioneers/


 

Williams Elementary  
2021 Jog-A-Thon 

“Color Run” 

Jog-a-thon 2021 Color Run 
Thursday, April 15, 2021 

 

Please support our largest fund raiser for the year!  Once again we are asking 
students to collect pledges and donations from family, friends, and neighbors 

to fund classroom field trips, special programs, library books, Playground 
equipment, learning supplies, and extended learning programs and materials for 

classrooms. These opportunities are only available due to the overwhelming 
support you have shown in the past.  

This years Jog-A-Thon theme is a Color Run. Students will receive a white 
Williams Jog-a-thon color run T-shirt.  During the last couple of laps 
students will be doused with a variety of non-toxic color powders.  The 

powder is 100% safe and biodegradable.  We will provide sunglasses to keep 
the powder out of student’s eyes.  

Pledges will be collected up and until the day before the Jog-A-Thon, which 
will be held on Thursday, April 15th.  

Remember to be Safe, Respectful, and Responsible  
when collecting pledges and donations! 

 
Unfortunately this year due to COVID restrictions we will be unable to have 

spectators or parent volunteers. 

 

Conferences will take place virtually/or via phone this 
month on April 14, 15, and 16th.  Information regarding 

the date and time for your student will be sent home 
with your student. 


